
  EQUALIZATION FUND ADVISORY BOARD

EXTENSION OF INVITATION TO PROVIDE INPUTS/
COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT STRATEGIC PLAN 

2024-2028

The Equalization Fund Advisory Board has developed it’s draft Strategic Plan for the peri-
od 2024-2028. This is to extend the invitation to stakeholders for comments and inputs 
on the draft SP to Friday October 25, 2024. 

The draft SP as well as the template for submission of the comments is accessible on our 
website www.equalizationfund.go.ke or by scanning the following QR codes 

Submit your comments and inputs using the template by email to strategicplan2024@
equalizationfund.go.ke or equalizationfundke@gmail.com no later than October 
25, 2024 


